

Class - 5

English

Worksheet - 10

Topic: Board Question 2018

Code No. – 219

Read the following text and answer questions no. 1, 2, 3 and 4.

Sima is at home today. She didn't go to school because she is ill. She has a cough and a sore throat. She also feels very warm because she has a fever. She has the flu. The doctor visited Sima last night. She needs some medicine. He also told her what to do in order to get well soon.

The Doctor's advice:

Eat food that gives your body energy. Try to eat even if you aren't hungry. You need to be strong. Rest! Stay at home. Don't go to school r work.

Drink a lot of water or juice. They are better than soft drinks.

Are you coughing or sneezing? Cover your mouth and nose! Use a tissue, not your hand!

Wash your hands regularly.

Use your own plate, glass and cup. Other people can catch your illness from these things.

1. Match the words in column A with their meaning in column B. 1x5=5

Column A		Column B	
(a) School	(i)	One kind of drink	
(b) Doctor	(ii)	One kind of disease	
(c) Juice	(iii)	A place where students study	
(d) Flu	(iv)	Who goes to school	
(e) Home	(v)	Who advices medicine for the patients	
	(vi)	A place where people live	
	(vii)	Pure water	

2. Write 'True' for correct statement and 'False' for incorrect statement. 1x6=6

- (a) Sima has flu.
- (b) Sima feels warm for her coughing.
- (c) The doctor visited Sima last night.
- (d) We get energy from foods.
- (e) Sima should not drink juice.
- (f) Other people can catch ilness by using Sima's plate.



3. Answer the following questions a sentence or sentences.

(a) Where is Sima today?	1
(b) Write about Sima's problem in two sentences.	2
(c) Write the names of two drinks that Sima can drink.	2
(d) What should Sima do when she is sneezing?	2
(e) Why should Sima use her own glass? Write in two sentences	2
(f) Write three pieces of doctor's advice for Sima.	3

4. Write a short composition about what you should do after catching flu.

[Write at least five sentences to the topic. Remember to use capital letters, punctuation, correct spelling and sentence structure.]

Read the text answer the question no. 5, 6, 7 and 8.

Roni lives with his parents in a beautiful house. There is a big yard in front of their house. Roni reads in a local government primary school. He is a student of class 5. He likes gardening. He made a flower garden in front of their house. It gives him much pleasure. Everyday Roni works in the garden at least one hour. On holidays he works more in the garden. His parents help him in the garden. Roni waters the plant regularly. He keeps the garden clean. He made a fence around the garden to save the plants from cows and goats. There are many kinds of flowers in his garden. He becomes very happy when the garden is full of flowers. When his friends and relatives come to visit his house, he takes them into his garden to show them various kinds of flowers. They become surprised and very happy to see the garden. Roni also grows some vegetables in one corner of the garden. His mother is very happy to have the vegetables. Roni feels very proud of his garden.

5. Fill in the gaps with the best word from the box. Find the information in the text. There are extra words which you need not to use: 1x5=5

garden	surprised	works	fruits	
field vegetable sad			fence	
(a) Roni plants flowers in his				
(b) To save plants, Roni makes a				
(c) Roni's relatives become to see the garden.				
(d) Roni also grows in his garden.				

6. Write 'True' for correct statement and 'False' for incorrect statement. 1x6=6

(e) Everyday Roni ______ in his garden at least an hour.

- (a) Roni lives in a flat.
- (b) Roni keeps the garden clean.
- (c) Everyday Roni puts fertilizer in the garden.
- (d) Roni's parents do not like his garden.
- (e) Roni becomes happy to see the flowers.
- (f) Roni's mother is happy to have the vegetables.



7. Answer the following questions a sentence or sentence	7.	Answer	the following	questions a	sentence or	sentences
--	----	--------	---------------	-------------	-------------	-----------

(a) Why does Roni make a flower garden?	2
(b) Who helps Roni in his garden?	1
(c) What does Roni plant in his garden?	2
(d) When does Roni feel happy?	2
(e) What does Roni do in his garden? Write in three sentences.	3

- 8. Suppose, you are Rana/ Ruba. Your friend is Niloy/ Nila. Write a letter to your friend about your hobby. [Here are some words to help you: date, address, salutation, main points for the letter, closing. Remember to write at least six sentences, use the capital letters, punctuation mark and correct spelling.]
- 9. Make Wh-questions from the given sentences with Who, What, Where, Why, Which and How using the underlined word/words. 2x5=10
 - (a) Maria is <u>happy</u>.
 - (b) Tamim plays cricket on weekends.
 - (c) We eat to live.
 - (d) Jessica is from the United Kingdom.
 - (e) His name is Shuvo.

10. Read the tips to be a good student. Then answer the following questions.

Tips for becoming a good student

- Get up early in the morning.
- Go to school regularly.
- Be attentive in your class.
- Prepare your lesson every day.
- Follow your teacher's advice.

Questions:

(a) When should you get up?	1
(b) Why should you go to school regularly?	2
(c) What should you do to be a good student? Write in three sentences.	3

11. Here is a schedule of your weekday's activities. Write the name of days when you do these activities. Saturday is the first day of the week. First one is done for you.5

Days of the week	Activities
2nd	Play football
3rd	Read story book
4th	Watch TV
5th	Go to market
6th	Work in the garden
7th	Visit relative's house

Example: On Saturday, I play football.



- 12. Rearrange the words in the appropriate order to make meaningful sentences.

 [Make sure you put a capital letter at the start and full stop or question mark at the end of the sentence.

 2x5=10
 - (a) home/love/I/district/my
 - (b) Grains/ not/ potatoes/ are
 - (c) school/ is/ she/ for/ ready
 - (d) English/ reads/ Saikat/ books
 - (e) for/hour/he/an/slept
- 13. Tania Akter reads in class 5 in Rajshahi Government Primary School. Her father's name is Mr. mahbub Alam and mother's name is Mrs. Mukta Alam. Tania wants to get a library card. Now, fill up the form by using Tania's information.

Name	:
Father's Name	:
Mother's Name	·
School's Name	·
Class	: